
BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE
2330 Roxas Boulevard, Pasay City

Tel. Nos. 834-4823; Fax No. 831-9584
Email: bac.secretariat@dfa.gov.ph

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF THE OPENING OF BIDS

Project : PROJECT MANAGEMENT OF THE RETROFITTING OF THE DFA HEADQUARTERS
Reference : PB-CS-01-2024
ABC : Php 60,000,252.00
Date : 02 September 2024

In view of the announcement of suspension of government work due to inclement weather brought about by
Tropical Storm “Enteng”, the Bids and Awards Committee wishes to inform the bidder, observers, and the
general public that the Opening of Bids for the Procurement of Project Management of the Retrofitting of the
DFA Headquarters scheduled today is hereby postponed.

The amended schedule for this procurement project is as follows:

DATE TIME

Opening of Bids 05 September 2024, Thursday, 10:00 A.M.

Negotiation Meeting 11 September 2024, Wednesday, 10:00 A.M.

Post Qualification 30 September 2024, Monday, 1:30 P.M.

For the information and guidance of all concerned.

EDGAR B. BADAJOS
Chairperson

Bids and Awards Committee


